
 

Spring 2025 Newsletter 
 
The first few months of the New Year have been wonderful! I am so excited 
to share with you several extraordinary ministries we have been able to 
help. 
 
MEET MARCO AND MARY ALONG WITH THEIR FOUR CHILDREN. 

 
 

They knew they were called to share the gospel.  We provided the 
Furniture, Bibles, and Supplies needed to get their mission started in their 
home in Yuma. Please read their letter of intent below. 



 

 
 
 
They will begin their ministry at the end of March!! I have heard that 
Marco’s co-workers and neighbors are eager to attend! 
 



 
MEET ALYSSA AN EVANGELIST ON THE ASU CAMPUS! 
 
 

 
 
 

Alyssa was raised in a Christian home but didn’t accept Christ until she had 
an ASU student approach her on campus. I heard the passion for the 
gospel in her voice as she shared how vital it is to reach young women. 
She is raising support to be a full-time missionary at ASU.  We assisted 
with Bibles, Bookmarkers, Bible Tabs, and Highlighters for the Bible Study 
she is a part of. Read her letter below: 



 

 
GO ALYSSA!! 
 



Now for the news, I was hinting about in the last Newsletter! 
 
For months I have been working on a program to assist families who are 
deeply struggling.  I know the burden is there and so many have remained 
silent. 
A seven-week program is available for those living in the N.W. Peoria area 
(located in a home in Vistancia). Dinner is provided. AGES 13- ADULT. 
Begins on April 9, 2025 6-8 p.m. NO FEE required. 
 
Please share this with those who need hope for their family situation. 
To learn more about this program and to share with others and register go 
to: 
https://juliamckernanministries.com/house-of-hope 
 

 
If you see value in the things we offer the community please consider 
donating with either a one-time gift or becoming a monthly partner! 
www.juliamckernanministries.com  or to mail a check: 24654 N. Lake 
Pleasant Pkwy #103, Peoria, AZ 85383 
 
Julia McKernan Ministries is a 501(c)3 and is a Qualified Charitable 
Organization through the State of AZ (QCO) # 22199 
 
Consult your tax preparer to take advantage of this TAX CREDIT (can be 
applied to 2024 or 2025 taxes). 
$938 married couple ($470 single).  
THANK YOU TO ALL WHO DONATE SUPPLIES AND FINANCES TO 
MAKE THIS POSSIBLE! 

https://juliamckernanministries.com/house-of-hope
http://www.juliamckernanministries.com

